
  

 
 
 
Statement of BATIST Medical a.s. and BATIST Medical Productions s.r.o. on successful 
completion of the tender procedure and entry of a strategic investor 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We are pleased to announce that the tender process for the sale of the Batist Medical and Batist Medical 
Production business units has been completed and will be transferred to a strategic investor upon completion 
of the necessary regulatory steps. 
 
The BATIST Medical and BATIST Medical Productions business units will thus become part of the REMEDIS 
Group. 
 
By being integrated into this group, the BATIST business sites will gain the stability and security we need to 
continue our traditional activities, while at the same time opening up new opportunities for development and 
growth, both domestically and abroad. 
 
At the same time, the REMEDIS Group is also bringing its many years of experience in distributing medical 
devices and operating healthcare facilities to our sites. Together, we have the ambition to strengthen our brand, 
which has strong position not only in the Czech Republic but also inother markets. 
 
We would like to thank all our partners and customers for their support and trust during the insolvency 
proceedings. We look forward to continued successful cooperation in the coming period. 
 
BATIST Medical team 


